
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Proposed Rulemaking to ) 
Amend 4 CSR 240-13 Service and Billing  ) File No. AX-2013-0091 
Practices for Residential Customers  )   
 

Ameren Missouri’s Amended Response to Commission Requests for Information 

COMES NOW, Union Electric Company, d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri” or 

“Company”), and for its Amended Response to Commission Request for Information in this 

proceeding, states as follows: 

1. On October 18, 2013 the Company filed its Response to Commission Requests 

for Information (“Response”).  The Company would like to correct an error in the Response.  In 

paragraph 12 of the Response, the Company reported that it has a formal pay agent relationship 

with one currency exchange company.  In fact, it has formal pay agent relationships with 

fourteen currency exchange companies, all in the metro St. Louis, Missouri area.   

SMITH LEWIS, LLP  
 
 
 
/s/Sarah E. Giboney     
Sarah E. Giboney, #50299 
111 South Ninth Street, Suite 200 
P.O. Box 918 
Columbia, MO  65205-0918 
(573) 443-3141 
(573) 442-6686 (Facsimile) 
giboney@smithlewis.com 
 
Attorney for Ameren Missouri 
 
By: /s/ Wendy K. Tatro    
Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261 
Corporate Counsel 
Ameren Services Company 
P.O. Box 66149 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has 

been emailed this 21st day of October, 2013 to all counsel of record in this proceeding. 
 

/s/ Sarah E. Giboney     


